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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Class 3 Walk around Waterloo Woods 
On Thursday, Class 3 had their first outing this year to the woods adjacent to Waterloo Road. Children 
took pictures, made measurements and identified possible ‘beauty spots’ as part of their current 
Geography topic. All children behaved exceptionally and were a credit to the school. 
 

  
 
Continued Covid Precautions 
All current Covid precautions will remain in place until further updates from Norfolk County Council. 
We therefore continue to require all parents / adults who come on to school site to wear masks or face 
coverings unless medically exempt.  
 
Lost Property 
Each class is beginning to collect an increasing number of unnamed jumpers and cardigans. Please can 
you ensure that everything is clearly named as these items can be quickly returned to their owners. 
 
Whole class and Year 6 Leavers photographs 
Weather permitting, these photographs will now take place on Wednesday 19th May. Please could year 
6s ensure that they have their black jumpers with them. Class 3 will have PE on a different day that 
week which will be confirmed nearer the time.  
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Norse: Under the Sea Special lunch 
Just a reminder that on Thursday 20th May there is special lunch (information was sent out last week). 
There are therefore no jacket potatoes or school packed lunches available on Thursday. 
 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance figures for this term excluding Covid-related absences are: 
 

School Target = 98% 
Summer Term so far= 98.77% 

 
CLASS 1- 98.91% 

CLASS 2- 98.79% 

CLASS 3- 98.67% 

Well done everyone for such amazing attendance so far this term! 
 

 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Respect and Reverence 
A Christian Perspective on Respect and Reverence:  
The nature of God, as revealed in the Bible, presents all people with a choice. Those whose response is one of 
respect are acknowledging God’s greatness, authority and involvement in the world. This will extend to respect 
for the created order, including humanity made in the image of God. Reverence takes this response a step 
further and will include aspects of worship such as awe and wonder, surrender and sacrifice.  

As a school, we will be looking at how children show their respect for each other and adults in the 
school community. We will look at how children are encouraged to value and respect their own and 
other people’s belongings and the wider environment.  

14th May Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Respect and Reverence 

Class 1 Phoebe  
(For challenging herself in 

maths) 

Jenson 
(always being respectful to 

adults and children) 

Class 2 Jack 
(Fantastic independent 

work in maths) 

Laetitia 
(for helping and being 
respectful to others) 

Class 3 Millie and Harriet 
(Amazing writing) 

All Children  
(for great respect and 

behaviour during 
yesterday’s visit) 
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Alterations in blue 

 
Summer Term 

 
May 2021 
18th (Tues) Charlie Charlie One programme to start for the Year 5s 
19th (Wed) Whole class and Yr6 leavers photographs 
20th Norse special lunch – “Under the Sea” 
 

Half Term: 31st May to 4th June 
June 2021 
9th Hainford Cricket Day run by Norwich Sports in the Community 
18th Class 3: Shakespeare Workshop  - A play in a day 

 
July 2021 
2nd Yr5/6 Nebula Quick Cricket Festival (Selected pupils only) 
9th Yr3/4 Nebula Quick Cricket Festival (Selected pupils only) 

 
Thank you for all your support  

 
 

NG, P 


